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CPCE Senior Management Retreat and All Staff Retreat

CPCE 管理層及教職員退修會

The CPCE Senior Management Retreat was held on 16 and 17 December 2013 with the objectives of mapping the future goals 
and directions of CPCE and its educational units, SPEED and HKCC. During the two-day event, senior management had fruitful 
discussions on various issues relating to quality assurance and the portfolio of academic programmes, staffing, research and scholarly 
activities, campus facilities and other initiatives to enhance students’ learning experience. 

CPCE academic and non-academic staff members were also invited to share their views on the above issues during the All Staff 
Retreat, held on 8 January 2014. With the participation of more than 350 staff members, the event resulted in the expression of 
valuable opinions and suggestions which contribute to the cultivation of a good institutional culture and improved practices. 

CPCE管理人員於2013年12月16至17日舉行退修會，為學院未來的發展釐定目標和方向。一連兩天的會議中，管理層針對多項議題，包括
課程的質素保證及範疇、人力資源、研究及學術活動、校園設施以至學生的學習支援等，進行了有意義的研討。

其後，CPCE於2014年1月8日舉行教職員退修會，就上述的議題廣納員工的意見。活動有逾350名員工參與，他們所提出的寶貴意見和建
議，有助學院建立良好的文化制度，以及制定相應的措施。


